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   FLYER OF THE PROGRAMME

The objectives of the orientation program were to familiarize the students with
the institution’s regulations, course outcome, programme specific outcome and
examination pattern as well as to acquaint the students with their classmates and
teachers.

OBJECTIVE OF THE PROGRAMME:



DESCRIPTION OF THE PROGRAMME

Department of Statistics, Gargaon College organized an Orientation
Programme for the newly admitted Four Year Undergraduate Programme
(FYUGP) students on 1st August, 2023. Students were welcomed by senior
students of the Department. The Programme was officially inaugurated by Dr.
Ranjana Gogoi, Head of the Department of Statistics by sharing the mission
and core values of the College. In her address, Dr. Gogoi welcomed all the
newcomers to the Department, motivated all the students and asked them to
pursue their dreams and use the enormous facilities provided by the College.
Dr. Bornali Dutta, Assistant Professor of Statistics welcomed all the students to
the Department and elucidated the exam pattern and gave a brief description of
the course structure, course outcome and programme specific outcomes. Dr.
Dutta further enlightened the students about the opportunities of the Subject
Statistics among the students and asked them to prepare for different
competitive examinations after completion of their courses. After that
newcomers gave a brief introduction about themselves, the senior students also
gave their introduction. The programme was moderated by Mondeep Gogoi, a
student of B.Sc 3rd Sem Hons in Statistics. 
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